



October 6, 2015

DR. DIOSDADO M. SAN ANTONIO

Regional Director CESO IV DepED Region 4-A, Gate 2, Karangalan Drive Cainta, Rizal

Dear Dr. San Antonio,

Greetings of Peace from First Asia Institute of Technology and Humanities!

We are pleased to announce that the pioneer batch of FAITH's Senior High School students will be graduating in 2016.

With our proven performance record in pioneering the senior high school program in CALABARZON and being able to offer ALL TRACKS next year, FAITH is opening its doors to both public and private schools.

Related to this, may we respectfully request for the endorsement of your good office of FAITH's intention to visit the different public and private high schools in Batangas and deliver a 30-minute presentation about our full senior high school program, academic assistance, and benefits that student may enjoy from FAITH and from our industry partners.

We believe that this is a great opportunity for our Grade 10 public school students to inquire and learn about the program and to help deserving students obtain quality education.

Thank you in anticipation of your favorable response. Trust that FAITH shall always be the Department of Education's partner in protecting and promoting the right of every Filipino to quality, equitable, culturebased, and complete basic education.

Very truly yours,

Managing Director